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¢ 19th June, 1925.

Dear Mr. Chisholm,
I am in receipt of your letter of the 15th

instant, in reference to the delays which have arisen in

connexion with the despatch of reports to the Committee of surveys
which have been held by the Society's Surveyors at Hamburg.

I am glad to hear that there are at present no
outstanding first entry reports, and that you have spoken to
all members of the Hamburg Staff regerding the necessity of
keeping their reports up to date; but the Committee must look
? to you, as the Prineipal Surveyor responsible for the prompt
| carrying out of the Society's work, to see that arrangements are
madec to comply with the Committee's instructions in the matter

of reportins surveys as in other matters.

Yours faithfully,

A. Chisholm, Esq.,
HAMBURG.
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